

Ms. Mary Maguire, Meetings Administrator, Corporate Services Department, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

20th July 2012

Your ref: M7/0712

Dear Ms. Maguire,

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting South Dublin County Council

Receipt of your letter dated 18th July 2012 is acknowledged.

I can confirm to you that NABCO does not and has never assessed family income supplement for the purposes of assessment of rent.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Keenan Executive Director

South Dublin County Council/Motion Passed 200712 ng





